Dear Madam/Sir,

I want to express my gratitude for the kindness and professionalism of the two referees.

According to their suggestions/ observations I made the following corrections/improvements:

Referee 1:

1. I inserted Fig. 1. FTIR spectrum of the polyester PE4b.
2. I inserted Fig. 5. DSC curves of polyesters PE4(a-d).

3. I inserted Fig. 4. TG and DTG curves of polyester PE4b. I also inserted a new column into Table II with Tmax of all polymers.
4. The molecular weights of the polyesters are not low. Actually, they are fairly good and as high as other polyarylates reported in the literature, and enough high to form films. In my opinion reasonable doesn’t mean low. I could replace this term with “moderate” but I think the words are similar (synonyms). 
5. I inserted a new column into the Table I with the yields for all polyesters.

6. I replaced “The crystallinity of the obtained polyarylates was evaluated by WAXD measurements” with “Wide-angle X-ray diffraction measurements recorded at room temperature showed amorphous patterns of all polymers (Fig. 6).”

7. My mistake! I replaced “polyamides” with “polyesters”.

8. In Introduction I mentioned the reasons to design new aromatic polyesters:  they should be i) amorphous and ii) photosensitive. 

9. I am afraid I cannot make a pertinent comparison between the current polymers and others reported. It is necessary to have similar structures, either the main chain or the pendant group. Most of wholly aromatic polyesters are crystalline and their thermal stability is very high. Amorphous polyesters carrying a pendant have different thermal behavior, depending on pendant structure, volume and rigidity. For instant, aromatic polyesters with aromatic pendant groups have also a high thermal stability, even amorphous. The thermal of the polymers under study is controlled by the pendant, namely the ketoethylenic linkage, not the aliphatic ester bridge or ethylene group. That’s why I said in Conclusion that the polyesters have satisfactory thermal stability.

10. I improved the Conclusion section.
Referee 2: 

1. I replaced “benzenediol” with “diphenol”. 

2. I wrote correctly “dimethyl sulfoxide” (my mistake!).
Sincerely yours,

Marioara Nechifor
